
Pre-loved Uniform Available 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have a small selection of pre-worn, pre-loved school uniform available in the school 

office. 

The uniforms are free to any parents who may need them or would like some spares. 

Former parents/pupils at school and playgroup donated the uniform when they moved on 

to their new schools. Some of the uniform has our school badge on but others are just 

school colours. 

Please pop in to see Mrs. Grant or Mrs. Howson in the office to look at what is available. 

Please remember that our uniform is optional and children do not have to wear it.  

Likewise, parents/carers do not have to buy uniform with the school badge, as we know this 

can be expensive. 

Our school colours are red jumpers, grey or black trousers/skirts and white or red polo shirts 

BUT we don’t mind what the children wear as this is up to you. 

Please put your child’s name inside their wellies, shoes, coats, hats, packed lunch boxes and 

jumpers to help us if they get lost so we can get them back to you safely. 

It’s best to send children to school in clothes, coats and shoes that are not too expensive as 

well, because they have lots of fun at Nursery and Playgroup but also can get wet and messy 

when they play outside. 

Thank you for your help with children’s clothing and pop in to see the spare uniform if you 

are interested. Thank you, Ms. Humble and all of the staff. 

 

 

 

 


